

SHORELINE CITY COUNCIL

Shari Winstead Mayor

Chris Eggen Deputy Mayor

Will Hall

Doris McConnell

Keith A. McGlashan

Chris Roberts

Jesse Salomon

May 4, 2015

Sophia Staheli Highland Terrace Elementary School 100 North 160th Street Shoreline, WA 98133

Dear Sophia:

On behalf of the Shoreline City Council I want to congratulate you on being selected as an outstanding patroller in Washington State and on being inducted to the 2015 AAA School Safety Patrol Hall of Fame. I know your family and school community at Parkland Elementary are very proud of you.

Being selected as a top patroller reflects your dedication to safety, community stewardship and leadership. Rising to the top 10 is quite an honor after the competitive selection. Helping keep your school community safe, rain or shine is commendable. Your presence as a patroller not only keeps students safe but helps remind motorists to use caution in school zones and to watch for students as they travel to and from school each day. Thank you for volunteering to serve your community in this manner. The Shoreline community is fortunate to have students like you leading the way.

Once again, congratulations on your induction to the 2015 AAA School Patrol Hall of Fame. Way to go!

Sincerely,

Shari Winstead, Mayor

cc: Shoreline City Council

Debbie Tarry, City Manager